From: Rodrigo Fernandez [mailto:rfernandez@igchicago.org] On Behalf Of Joe Ferguson
Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 10:35 AM
To: Richard Superfine
Cc: Christopher Norborg; Rodrigo Fernandez
Subject: Return From Travel Notification

Rich,

I have returned from my trip to New York, where I participated on a panel June 8, 2018 at the Third Annual Anti-Corruption Conference. The NY Department Of Investigation (DOI) convened law enforcement officials for a series of discussions on the latest developments in the fight against public corruption.  During the conference panels were held on: Fraud in the Public Service, Complex Conspiracies and the Role of Integrity Monitors in Government Reform. Please see the attached agenda for more information. 

The DOI covered my reasonable travel costs in order to participate. There was no understanding between me or anyone else that might affect my City decisions nor did I accept any honoraria/gifts. 

Thank you,

 Joe Ferguson
Office of Inspector General

